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Autumn Term 1 and 2 

Routines 
Physical Education 

P.E. will take place on a 

Tuesday afternoon. The 

children will also be having 

external cricket coaching 

for 45 minutes every 

Thursday morning in term 1 

 

Please ensure your child 

has a complete, always 

named P.E. kit in school.  

 

The Den  

Our class Den slot is 

Tuesday morning. Children 

will be bringing books 

home. Please could they 

return them each week.  

 

At Home Reading Practise 

Children will take home a 

book within their learning 

zone. When they have 

finished a book, they take 

a quiz to assess their 

understanding at the end. 

 

Reading at home 

Please try and listen to 

your child read AT LEAST 

3 times a week.  

 

General Reminders 

Please ensure your child 

always has the correct 

school uniform and a 

NAMED water bottle in 

school. 

 

BEECH CLASS 

Welcome to year 3! It’s great to be back. 

We hope you have all had a good Summer and hope you are 

looking forward to the term ahead as much as we are. The 

children have settled in well and are keen to learn. 

Our topic for Term 1 is based on ‘Discovery’. With a Geography 

focus we will be learning about counties within the UK, 

especially Gloucestershire. In Term 2 we focus on History, 

diving back into the past and learning about prehistoric life 

from the Stone Age to the Iron Age.  

After the half term we’re very lucky to have Forest School on 

a Friday morning with Mr Knight. As usual, please make sure 

they have suitable clothing for the time of year. 

Please look at our website, it has lots of information for new 

and current parents. Take some time to read about Life in Year 

3 including the Year 3 ‘optional’ homework. 

If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate 

to contact one of us when you see us or email the school office 

who will then pass on a message.  

Best wishes,                

Mrs Bish, Mrs MacIndoe and Mrs Royle 

 

 
Collective Worship 

Our ‘C’ at the heart of 

Collective Worship for this 

term is Caring. 

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties

